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To: Human Resources

Subject: Public Comments

Categories: REMINDER
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Hello Candi,
I Am Providing the Comments for the Record.

1. For a Future Agenda, The Personnel Commission Should Consider Hosting a Retreat to Go Over the Expectations for
the remainder of 2023

2. Also To Have Staff to Provide a Report on Diversity & Inclusion

Sincerely
Cordell



